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Portsmouth-Chesapeake 82 to Take 15 Little Leaguers to Camp 

 
L-R: ER James Abel, Wilson Little League President Darnell Fisher, and PER Vicki Kincaid 

Portsmouth-Chesapeake 82 will be taking fifteen youngsters from 
Wilson Little League to the Norfolk Tides Baseball Camp on July 15 and 
16, 2017. Campers will receive quality instruction in the fundamentals of 
baseball from Tides coaches and from Tides players. On Saturday, April 
29, Wilson Little League President Darnell Fisher met with Exalted Ruler 
James M. Abel and Youth Activities Chairperson PER Vicki L. Kincaid who 
presented the team with Junior Tides Memberships and gift bags from 
the Norfolk Tides baseball organization. The Wilson Little League players 
received their Junior Tides memberships and will be attending this year's 
camp courtesy of a generous grant from the Elks National Foundation. 
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